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 Eamonn 

McEntaggart

NOBJ2014/7651/P 03/02/2015  13:54:15 The expansion of Kingsgate School is a positive move towards ensuring children in the West 

Hampstead area receive the best education possible. The school has put in lots of thought into the split 

site school and has come up with a great solution to the distance. I support the whole scheme as I feel 

that offering more housing (including affordable housing) is a positive for West Hampstead.

24 Holmesdale 

House

West End Lane

London

NW6 4QU

 S Sofronie OBJ2014/7651/P 03/02/2015  09:20:46 More flats should be offered at affordable rents or shared ownership32 Priory Road

 Chris Negus COMMEM

AIL

2014/7651/P 03/02/2015  18:54:51 The proportion of social/affordable housing in this scheme is completely inadequate.An 11 storey block 

will demand a compromise in perpetuity on the part of all those residents who live near the proposed 

block.Only a very significant increase in the amount of affordable/social housing would make such a 

long term compromise acceptable.As proposed the scheme is unacceptable.

19 West 

hampstead Mews

London

NW6 3BB

 Philip Turner COMMNT2014/7651/P 02/02/2015  11:55:00 I am writing to register my support for the planning applications 2014/7649/P and 2014/7651/P relating 

to the proposed school at Liddell Road and the associated work-place and enabling residential 

development. There is no doubt about the urgent need to increase primary education provision in the 

area  and, given the failure of the Government to adequately fund education and other capital projects it 

falls to the local authority to do this and Camden's Community Investment Programme has been created 

for that purpose.

The Council's proposals for the site address the community's need for additional primary school places 

and for employment provision, and do so on a viable basis recognising the limitations that obviously 

exist in the degree of other social expenditure, notably affordable housing, which can be provided on 

the site. This view is supported by the independent consultants 

tasked to examine this aspect of the scheme.

33 Minster Road

NW2 3SH

 Shelley Dunbar NOBJ2014/7651/P 03/02/2015  13:50:48 I think the development is a very positive step for West Hampstead.  The need for school places has 

been proven by Camden LA and it's a fanatastic opportunity to build housing and work space in ordert 

to pay for the school.  Kingsgate Primary School is an outstanding school so it makes perfect sense to 

replicate such a great environment for children.

The new plans with the lower tower block fits into the scheme of the works. I think this is great scheme 

and support it 100%.

24 Holmesdale 

House

West End Lane

London

NW6 4QU

 Eamonn 

McEntaggart

NOBJ2014/7651/P 03/02/2015  13:54:36 The expansion of Kingsgate School is a positive move towards ensuring children in the West 

Hampstead area receive the best education possible. The school has put in lots of thought into the split 

site school and has come up with a great solution to the distance. I support the whole scheme as I feel 

that offering more housing (including affordable housing) is a positive for West Hampstead.

24 Holmesdale 

House

West End Lane

London

NW6 4QU

 Eamonn 

McEntaggart

NOBJ2014/7651/P 03/02/2015  13:54:3724 Holmesdale 

House

West End Lane

London

NW6 4QU
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